
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                  

Thursday 3rd October 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are really pleased with how the children are learning their sounds in RWInc lessons.  
 
 
 

 
 
We will now be sending home sound blending books for the children to practice at 
home.  
 
The video link below will show you how to make the sounds and support your child. 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/3HN75Sct/onleEeZD 
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We will be changing these books every Friday for the next books, all with sounds the 
children have learnt.  
 
Please keep the books in your child’s book bag so that we can encourage the children to 
read them in school too.  
 
New books will only be given when the book is returned on the Friday. There is also a 
Reading Journal for you to write in at home to tell us how your child is doing with their 
reading. 
 
We hope you enjoy listening to your child begin to read with you. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
The Foundation Team 

 

 


